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The Honorable Mark L. Pryor 
United States Senate 
255 Dirksen Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Fax: 202-228-0908 

Dear Senator Pryor: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your legislation (S. 1963) to 
repeal section 403 of the Bipartisan Budget Act of 2013 that reduces the annual adjustment of 
retired pay for military retirees under the age of 62. FRA believes this benefit should not be cut 
because it has been earned through 20 or more years of arduous military service. 

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to 
provide assistance in advancing this legislation. 

Sincerely, r {2, D~ 
.:)OHN R. DAVIS, 

Director of Legislative Programs 
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